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Southold, NY 
“Dinner for Two by Maroni Southold” to Benefit Southold Historical Museum 
 
It’s the return of “Dinner for Two by Maroni Southold”, a fundraising event to benefit Southold 
Historical Museum.  “Dinner for Two by Maroni Southold” offers an opportunity to enjoy a 
delicious dinner of Grandma Maroni’s Famous Italian meatballs served over Penne Pomodoro 
while also supporting your local history museum. The take-out dinner will be Thursday, 
November 10, 2022.  Maroni Southold is donating their goods and services so that all proceeds 
will benefit Southold Historical Museum.   
 
Museum Executive Director Deanna Witte-Walker states, “Working with Maria Maroni and 
Maroni Southold is such a pleasure.  Being “next-door-neighbors,” we often get to smell the 
delightful aroma of Grandma Maroni’s recipes.  Through this fundraiser, we all get to taste the 
delicious meatballs and pasta too!” 
 
Tickets will be sold in advance through Southold Historical Museum’s website only.  Please 
purchase online at www.southoldhistorical.org.  The deadline to purchase is Friday, November 
1, 2022.  The cost per ticket is $60, and it includes a hearty meal serving 2 adults to be heated 
at home.  Pick up your yummy dinner for two with heating instructions at Maroni Southold at 
54195 Main Rd., Southold between 4-7:30 pm on November 10. (No substitutions please.) 
 
For more information on this or any other museum programs or events, please call 
631.765.5500 or visit www.southoldhistorical.org. 
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